Communication for June

We would like to acknowledge that we are in Mi’gmagqi, the ancestral and unceded territory of the
Mi’kmaq people. The treaties of Peace and Friendship cover this territory.

Hello EBES Families,

We cannot believe we are in the last month of school! June will be a busy month for everyone. Field Day
is June 23", P-2 will participate for half the day and then 3-6 for the other half. Please remember to
send your child to school with sunscreen on.

A huge thank you to Mr. Powell for organizing and planning such an amazing Spring Concert! The songs
were perfect, and the students were top notch! Thank you to all the teachers who helped as well.

Ms. Slauenwhite has started her maternity leave and her class welcomes Ms. Christofi! Welcome Ms.
Christofi. We have some other staffing changes for next year. Mme Chelsea accepted a position at Ash
Lee Jefferson. Mme. North will be moving to St Joseph’s A McKay. Mme. Linda and Ms. Taggart will also
be moving on. We wish all of you the best and we will miss you very much! Thank you for being a part of
EBES!!

The last day of school is June 30" and dismissal time is 10am. If you will be moving for next year, can you
please call the school and let us know ASAP. Thank you. @

Attendance
Please remember to call in your child’s absence if you are unable to use the automated system. Call 902
457-8922 or email your child’s teacher.

Clothing and Water
Our Lost and Found pile is growing again. If your child has lost something, please come by to have a
look. The Lost and Found will be donated on June 26™.

Water
Please send a labelled water bottle for your child. We do not have extra cups at school. We are trying to
be eco friendly. Thank you for your attention to this.

Lunch/Snacks
Please send your children with spoons and forks with their lunches. We are unable to have plastic
utensils in the office any longer.

Registration Reminder

All students who will be five before December 31, 2023 that live in our catchment area, should register
online. For information on French Immersion, click here. If you know anyone who has not yet registered,
please ask them to register as soon as possible. Our staffing is based on our current enrollment
numbers. We suspect there are several primary age students in our community who have not yet
registered. We appreciate your help.



https://www.hrce.ca/registration
file:///C:/Users/tfoster/Desktop/2022-23/French%20Immersion/(2023)%20Early%20French%20Immersion%20Program%20info%20session%20.pdf

School Supplies for 2023-2024

We will begin to collect school supply funds for next year. You can send us the $40 via
https://hrce.schoolcashonline.com. New primary students will not be able to pay for their supplies until
late August when they become active in Power School.

PTA Info
Please click here to read the PTA newsletter.
PTA nominations are still open and anyone interested in a position on the executive can reach out to

burtonettingerpta@gmail.com.

Upcoming Dates:

June 9- 3RH, 23TR, 4AT and 3B- Field Trip to Discovery Center
June 16- Grade 6 Field Trip to Bayview

June 23- Field Day for all grade levels

June 26- Grade 6 Leaving Ceremony 1pm

June 29- Assessment Day (No School)

June 30- Last day (dismiss at 10 am)

Take good care. @
Ms. Foster, Ms. Kenny, and Ms. Bodnarchuk



https://hrce.schoolcashonline.com/
https://acrobat.adobe.com/link/review?uri=urn:aaid:scds:US:34d2b8d2-ac43-3dcd-92d4-d835348e657e
mailto:burtonettingerpta@gmail.com

